
 

 

Unitywater works 

As advised in our previous construction 
notifications, Unitywater is undertaking water main 
connection works as part of the final Stage 1B 
Walan Street upgrade.  

The next stage of these works involves a major 
water main located at the intersection of Walan and 
Venning Streets, Mooloolaba.  

Unitywater will be conducting day works in this 
area over the next few days, with some temporary 
changes to traffic required on Walan and Venning 
Streets.   

Works are expected to be complete and the roads 
returned to normal traffic conditions by 6pm 
Thursday 4 March 2021. 

Please see the map on page 2 for the location of 
these works. 

 

Temporary changes to traffic conditions 

For safety reasons some temporary traffic changes 
must be implemented during these works including: 

 The two southbound traffic lanes on 
Walan Street closed from Venning Street to 
Muraban Street. Traffic will be diverted 
around this area via a signed detour route.  

 The two northbound traffic lanes on 
Walan Street will remain open. 

 

 

 

 Access for residents of 18 Walan Street 
and to the businesses at 16 Walan Street 
will be available via Muraban and Walan 
Streets. 

 Access to all other residences and 
businesses will remain unchanged.  

 

What to expect during these works? 

Nearby businesses and residents should expect 
intermittent, medium-level construction noise 
during the day.  

The water supply may be temporarily impacted 
when the new water main is connected. Unitywater 
will inform residents and businesses of any 
temporary changes to supply. 

Contact the project team 

For further information about the Mooloolaba 
Transport Corridor project in general, you can 
contact the project team on 1800 531 597 (during 
office hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5.30pm) 
or email mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

Construction Notification 
1 March 2021 

 
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor  
Upgrade Project  
Stage 1B – Walan Street, Mooloolaba 

 

 

Project number: H9272 

 
Temporary changes to traffic conditions  
Walan Street and Venning Street, Mooloolaba 
Monday 1 March - Thursday 4 March (day works) 
(all works weather and site conditions permitting) 



 

 

 
Figure 1 Unitywater works and temporary changes to traffic conditions 1 March - 4 March 2021 (day works 6am – 6pm) 

 
 


